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All staff at Oakmeadow CE Primary School are bound by confidentially, if you 

need to talk to somebody, especially during this time we are here .. 

 

Oakmeadow’s Confidentiality Policy 

It is very important that staff keep the content of meetings/ discussions etc 

confidential and do not discuss confidential or sensitive issues.  This will help 

to maintain children protection protocol and ensure that Oakmeadow is seen 

in the best possible light by the school community and beyond.   It is especially 

important for staff to remember if they live in the community that sharing      

information outside of school is strictly forbidden and could be at the            

detriment to their professionalism.   Communication must follow the schools 

protocol (e.g. no text home to parent friends about school issues) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Call for Volunteers! 
 

If you would be interested in volunteering one morning or afternoon 
in school when we return or when we walk to church on a monthly 

basis, please contact admin for further details so that a parent  
volunteer DBS can be initiated. 

 

 

Free School Meals 

Could you be entitled to Free School Meals? Under the current Government scheme all 
children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 receive Universal Free School Meals however 
some families may be entitled to Government (benefit related) Free School Meals 
which is a separate scheme.  

Government Free school meals are available to pupils in receipt of, or whose parents 
are in receipt of certain benefits for more information about these please follow the 
link below.  

www.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals  

Oakmeadow and Shropshire Local Authority encourage all parents who meet the eligi-
bility criteria to apply for Government Free School Meals which can be done online by 
following the link within this letter. When a child is entitled to Government Free School 
Meals schools receive additional funding to support and enhance the learning of pupils 
who are currently or who have been entitled to Free School Meals within the last six 
years.   

Further information regarding Government Free School Meals can be found on the 
Shropshire Council website however if you do have any questions we are more than 
happy to help.  

http://www.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals


 

 

 

Letters out this month  

 

Distance Learning April 2020 

 

Government Free School Meals 2020 

 

Information for Homes—Nursery Children 

 

Copies of our letters are available on the school website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 







PTA News  

 

 

PRICE GUIDE 

 

 

 

Located Opposite The Main Meeting Room 

This Service Is Run Entirely By Volunteers 

& All Donations Go To Oakmeadow PTA 

PLEASE HELP To Keep This Service Available By 

                                       1. Donating good clean uniform (in the box provided) 

                                       2. Paying for purchases at Reception  

3. Keeping the cupboard tidy  

 

 

Thanks For Your Support! 

If you have any spare children’s clothes hangers donations 

would be greatly appreciated. Please drop off at the main school 

reception. Thank you  

Official School Logo Items 

Coats 

Jumpers / Cardigans 

T-Shirts/PE (House) T-Shirts 

Book Bag /Rucksacks/PE Bags 

Baseball Caps 

  
£5 

£3 

£1 

£1 

£1 
 

  
£1 

£1 

50p 

50p 

20p 

Plain School Uniform Items 

Lilac Summer Dresses 

Daps / Shoes 

Skirts/Pinafores/Shorts /
Trousers 

P.E. Shorts /Leggings/T-Shirts 

Hair Scrunches' /Socks/Tights 



 



Desi Vibz 

 

Corporate & Events Organiser of Music & Dance 

Event Plannign & Organising 

Dancers and Singers 

Performances 

Choreographing 

Dance Classes (Kids and Ladies) 

DJ & Much More  

 

sikahunika@yahoo.com 






